McINTOSH PERRY

MEMORANDUM
To: Silver Hotel Group
From: Mclintosh Perry Consulting Engineers
Date: January 6, 2022
Re: Conformance of the Updated Site Plan to the Geotechnical Report, 1305 Maritime Way

Ottawa, Ontario

The geotechnical field investigation was completed for the above-noted project in May 2020 and the final
Geotechnical Investigation and Design Recommendation Report was submitted in April 2021 (the Report). At
the time, the geotechnical report was prepared based on the Site Plan issued for approval on October 9, 2019.

Our team received the recently updated Site Plan dated November 5, 2021, issued for the permit. This site plan
was reviewed, and minor variations were observed in comparison to the previous site plan. However, the
changes are minor and there is no conflict with the recommendations noted in the geotechnical report. All
recommendations pertaining to foundation design, structural design, pavement and sidewalks construction,
landscaping, etc. are valid and applicable to the recent site plan.

Since all foundation systems, deep or shallow will be bearing on rock, the structural function is independent of
the settlements induced by the proposed fill. It is understood the final finished floor may be up to 0.5 m higher
than what was initially assumed in the Report. This variance is acceptable. Recommendations included in
Section 8 of the Report shall be followed for fill placement.
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